
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
Dear Resident,                        December 2018 
 
We are writing to provide you with an update on Hydro One’s Leaside to Main project.  As you may be aware, 
Hydro One is continuing work to install a new underground cable between our Main Transformer Station (TS) 
and Lumsden Junction (Jct) to ensure a reliable supply of electricity to local customers.  

As you may recall, we are currently building two joint bays on Main St, which will act as a connection point for 
the new underground cable. Construction activities have progressed well over the past month and the first joint 
bay has been completed. 

Given our recent progress, we have introduced a curb to curb road closure in the joint bay area to complete 
work originally scheduled for January. These efforts will allow us to remain on schedule and look for potential 
opportunities to advance the overall schedule, where possible. This will result in 24/7 restricted access to the 
joint bay area from now until December 21. As we approach the holiday season, there will be no construction 
activities from December 22- January 6. Construction and curb to curb road closure will resume on January 7. 

WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION: UPDATE 5 
 

 
 
 
 

Weekday Hours 

 
Work will take place Monday-Friday, 7:00 a.m.-5:00 p.m. 
(work may extend past these hours in special circumstances) 

 
 
 
 
 

Traffic Management 

 
Through traffic on Main St. between Doncaster Ave. and Lumsden Ave. 

(adjacent to the joint bay area) will be restricted on a 24 hour basis until 
December 21. 

 
 
 
 
 

Holiday Season 

 

Construction activities will be put on-hold during the holiday season 
from December 22 to January 6. 

During this time, there will be no restrictions to any driveways or street traffic. 

 
 
 

 
Noise 

 
You can expect an increase in noise, heavy machinery and activity during 
construction; however, all work will comply with City of Toronto’s by-laws. 

 

KEEPING IN TOUCH 
We know construction can be disruptive, and our team is committed to doing all we can to accommodate you. 
during this project. There are a number of ways to keep in touch. Visit our project 
website:www.HydroOne.com/projects/LeasidetoMain 
 
Construction Ambassador 
We are pleased to offer the Main St. and Lumsden Ave. community its own Construction Ambassador, Jim Goodfellow. 
Contact Jim at: 416-414-9438.  
 
If you have any questions about the project over the holiday period (December 22 to January 6)  
please contact Hydro One’s Community Relations team:  
T: 416-345-6799 
E: Community.Relations@HydroOne.com 

 


